
THE HOWARD PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

Wow! We have really been busy this term! We have been able to fit in many fun activities to boost 
our intellect.  
 
There has been so much that we would like to tell you about this year like trips and lessons. Here is 
some information of what we have done this term.  
 
Class 1 have been learning about the Great Fire of London, they have really enjoyed reading 
educational books about it. They have also recently been learning about Queens and have told us 
that their favorite queen was Elizabeth the 1st! 
 
Some children have been taking part in the Breakfast and Care club. This club is a before and after 
school club where our staff look after your children for a 1hour these clubs are open for 5 days a 
week and are led by our very own Mrs Aminu. The children who took part said that they had a 
thrilling time! 
 
Class 3 has been learning about an exciting book called ´Thief´ by Malorie Blackman. This lesson is 
intriguing to the children and they are wanting to read and learn more about the book, recently 
they have written their own chapter for the book and written a play script! How about that! 
 
Class 2 have been learning how to play the Ukulele. Mr Walker (an old band member from Basteil) is 
teaching them how to play lots of different music with a fun twist to it. If you want your child to get 
into it just go to https://www.howard.staffs.sch.uk/ . Just a quick FYI Mr Walker also teaches guitar 
so sign up to that too:).  
 
Our year 6s have been working hard in SATS. Mr Chalinor has been working his socks off to make 
sure Year 6s do their best and by golly they have! The year 6s are now tired but they are glad they 
got through it! We hope for the best for our year 6s and wish them a happy time in High School. 
 
Oh I almost forgot! We have a Maypole coming up soon where the children dance round to songs 
and sing to them too! You can decorate sticks with flowers for the celebration. At the end of the 
dancing and fun a May queen and May King are announced.  
 
We hope you enjoyed reading this article as much as we enjoyed writing it! 
 
Written by A. Pritchard and B. Jones (Year 5 pupils) 
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